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Don’t Wreck New Year’s Eve—Get a Free Safe and Sober Ride Home

McDivitt Law Firm to offer New Year’s Eve Safe and Sober Free Cab Ride Home program

in Colorado Springs

COLORADO SPRINGS, Co. (Dec. 13, 2011)—New Year’s Eve means a time for parties and
celebration, but it also means there’s an increased risk for impaired driving. To help ensure
everyone welcomes 2012 with a smile, McDivitt Law Firm is offering its Safe and Sober Free Cab

Ride Home program on New Year’s Eve.

Curb Drunk Driving. Get a Free Ride Home.

The Safe and Sober Free Cab Ride Home program is available
in Colorado Springs from 10 p.m. on Saturday, December 31,
2011, through 4 a.m., Sunday, January 1, 2012.

For a free ride home within Colorado Springs city limits, call
Yellow Cab of Colorado Springs at (719) 777-7777 and tell
them the ride is on McDivitt Law Firm.

The program is for adults who have been drinking or who
don’t have a safe way home, and rides are provided to an
individual’s residence—not to other drinking locations.

G‘ten the difference between a.\

cherished memory and a
devastating regret is a single
decision. This program makes it
easy for those facing that decision
to make the right one.”

Mike McDivitt
Attorney and Founder

K McDivitt Law FD

Due to the high number of ride requests on New Year’s Eve, rides cannot be guaranteed for
everyone who calls; however, every attempt will be made to accommodate all requests. Patrons

are reminded to tip their drivers accordingly.
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Safe and Sober Free Ride Home Program

The legal professionals at McDivitt Law Firm work with clients who
have lost loved ones in alcohol-related crashes. To assist in the
fight against drunk driving, the firm encourages individuals to
make responsible choices by providing free cab rides on St.
Patrick’s Day, Cinco de Mayo, Halloween, and New Year’s Eve. In
September 2010, McDivitt Law Firm was honored by the Pikes

Peak DUI Task Force for the firm’s efforts to prevent drunk driving. \

About McDivitt Law Firm

McDivitt Makes A Difference

Whether McDivitt Law Firm pays for safe cab rides home, sponsors
local education programs, or supports area charities, the firm
genuinely cares about its neighbors. As part of their commitment to
helping others, the firm created McDivitt Makes A Difference—a
year-round program that encompasses all its community efforts. To
learn more, visit www.McDivittMakesADifference.com.

McDivitt Law Firm is a highly visible and respected law firm that provides legal advice and
representation to Colorado personal injury claimants. McDivitt Law Firm was founded by Mike
and Karen McDivitt. They have an outstanding team of lawyers, paralegals, and support staff
members who provide caring and thorough representation for injured people. Visit
www.McDivittLawFirm.com to learn more.
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McDivitt Law Firm launched
first Safe and Sober program on
New Year’s Eve 2007. Since then,
the firm has covered the cost for
more than 6,000 safe rides home.
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